
     

— Regular Mass Times — 

Saturday:  4:00, 6:30 pm 

Sunday: 8:00, 10:30 am 

M, Tu, Th, F: 7:30 am 

W (school) 8:30 am 

Holy Days:   as announced 

 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 

Saturday:  5:00-6:00 pm and 

other times by appointment  

 

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament- 
Tuesday: after Mass until noon, 

except when a funeral is scheduled 

— Parish Office Hours — 
Monday-Friday 

8:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 
Bulletin Deadline: Monday, Noon 

2223 St. Anthony Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305 
Web:  www.stanthonypadua.org    Office:  (217) 222-5996         Fax:  (217) 224-6477 

November 15, 2020 -Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 

Mon.,  November 16, 2020 

7:30 a.m.   Clarence Genenbacher+

      

Tues., November 17,  2020 

7:30 a.m.  Mick Ehrhardt+ 

  

Wed., November 18,  2020   

  -at St. Dominic School 

8:30 a.m.  Jerry Grist+ 

                                   

Thurs., November 19, 2020 

7:30 a.m.  Mary Lou Anderson+

                

Fri., November 20, 2020 

7:30 a.m.  Betty Lentz+ 

 

Sat., November 21, 2020   

4:00 p.m.  Joyce Taute+ 

6:30 p.m.     Parish Intentions 

 

Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the  

Universe 

Sun.,  November 22,  2020 

 8:00 a.m.  Gwendolyn & Ellison 

       Bockhold+ 

10:30 a.m. Bernie Weiman+ 

4:00 p.m.  Jerry Grist+ 

A Message from Father Tom Donovan  

   The Thirty-third Week of 
Ordinary Time asks us to 
consider “investments”.  
Certainly we all under-
stand how important it is 
to save for retirement, or 
to put back funds for our 
kids’ college educations, 
or to save for a major pur-
chase, such as a home or 
a car.  Financial advisors 

remind us how we must balance the blend of risk and reward in our invest-
ments.  For things we cannot lose, like a retirement ‘nest egg’, which can take 
may years to build up, normally the advice is to assume a very conservative 
approach.  On the other hand, business owners and entrepreneurs know that 
often it is necessary to take a fair amount of risk in order that the business 
might expand and be successful. 
   Jesus understands this trade-off, I think, as he presents his parable.  The 
servants were given ‘talents’—units of money—which they were to invest and 
from that investment, provide their master a financial gain.  Two of the servants 
did just that, making a return on the investment, and the master praised their 
work and gave them greater responsibility.  Another servant hid the money 
though, hoping not to incur the wrath of the master if the money were lost.  He 
was condemned by the master.  The moral of the story appears to be that while 
the fear of loss is rightfully severe, even more frightening should be the failure 
to invest what little we have, which has been given by the master in the first 
place, so that the master may have a return on his money.  Of course, this story 
is not a tale about the adventures of money-changers… it is a parable about 
managing our fear and accepting even personal risk to promote the growth of 
the Kingdom of God. 
   There are many Christians who, giving up on becoming ‘saints’ in the truest 
sense of the word, simply want to make sure that they “made it”.  They have not 
committed serious sin, they have stayed away from a dissolute life, they are 
good spouses and parents and workers in the community.  As their life’s work 
goes before them, it seems unnecessary (and perhaps foolish) to make extraor-
dinary risks which might put eternal salvation in jeopardy.  Holding a conserva-
tive, defensive faith is actually not a bad position to take if we really do consider 
our salvation the most important thing in our lives. 
   But, I think Jesus wants to challenge us to think bigger than ourselves and 
our own salvation, and to consider if there is something that we can risk for him 
and his Kingdom.  What has the Christian faith called you to risk?  How have 
you been invited ot invest your time and talents and treasure into the Kingdom 
of God?  I wonder sometimes about the courage and zeal of those who have 
given up their homes and even their lives ot be missionaries at the very edge of 
the civilized world.  That would take an amazing amount of faith to bear that 
kind of risk well.  But consider the reward!  Not everyone is called to be a mis-
sionary, but there are so many other smaller ways to ‘take a risk’ in the work of 
promoting evangelization.  IT is ultimately not just for our own good, but for the 
salvation of souls that we proclaim Christ, who is not only the focal point of our 
worship, but the harvest-master who justly receives the fruits of our labors. 
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St. Dominic School                                              
4100 Columbus Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305                                                              

Web:  www.stdominicquincy.org    Office:  (217) 224-0041 Fax:  (217) 224-0042                                 
cfrericks@stdominicquincy.org 

A Message from Mrs. Carol Frericks—Principal 

Holy Moments Mass Recognizes Our Seventh Grade Class 

Once each month our parish recognizes the St. Dominic School class that leads our daily Holy Moments Morning 

Meeting by inviting the class and their families to our Holy Moments Mass at St. Anthony Church. This month we 

recognize our seventh grade class for their leadership with faith formation about the Holy Heroes Saint John Paul II 

and Saint Faustina. During the month of November, the seventh graders along with their teacher, Miss Hope Glide-

well, have shared the Holy Moments in the life of Saint John Paul II including the way he taught others how to give 

the best and the worst of our lives to Christ through prayer, and how to forgive others just like Jesus. Each day, we 

hear a story about the Holy Hero that relates to our life so we notice our own Holy Moments. At St. Dominic School, 

we experience Holy Moments everyday and we are thankful for the callings of the Holy Spirit inviting us to be just 

like our Holy Heroes, the Saints.    

We Honored our Veterans with a Video Celebration 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

 

Saturday, November 14th  

6:30 p.m. Holy Moments Mass 7th grade 

 

Sunday, November 15th 

11:00 — 1:00 p.m. PTO Drive-Thru Turkey Dinner at  

 St. Anthony Church 

Thursday, November 19th 

Papa John’s Pizza Night 

Family Read Night at Home 

 

November 25th—27th  

No School Thanksgiving Break 

November 25th—27th No School  
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St. Anthony Drive Through Pancake & Sausage Breakfast/Meat Sales   Sunday, December 13,  

                           7:30 a.m.-noon 

St. Anthony Men’s Society invites you to their Drive Through Pancake & Sausage 

Breakfast on Sunday, December 13th, 7:30 a.m.-noon.  Cost is $8 per person. 

They are also having an advanced order meat sale:  Sausage, chops, ribs, and 

cooked links in 5 lb packages.  For advanced meet orders are due by calling 217-

257-2108 no later than December 6th. 

Parishioner Information Update  

Each parish family should receive a Parishioner Information Update form in the mail.  

We would appreciate the return of this form in order to keep records current.  You 

may drop in the collection, bring to the office or mail in the enclosed envelope.  Thank 

you to everyone who has returned their form already. 

DRIVE THRU TURKEY DINNER                             Sunday November 15, 11:00-1:00 p.m. 

The St. Dominic School PTO invites you to join us on Sunday, November 15, 11:00-

1:00 p.m. for a drive thru TURKEY DINNER at St. Anthony Parish Hall.   

The menu includes:  Turkey, Mashed Potatoes/Gravy, Stuffing, Green Beans, Cran-

berry Salad, Home Made Rolls, Delicious Home Made Pumpkin Bars.   

Cost is $12 per carryout. 

To place orders, drive up on south side of Parish Hall.  Stay in your car and your order 

will be brought to you. 

 

We will also be giving away a beautiful quilt:  1 chance for $1 or 8 chances for $5. 

Christmas Midnight Mass Choir  

If you would like to sing  at the Christmas Midnight Mass on December 24th, please 

join us in rehearsal on Thursday evenings from 7:00-9:00 p.m. at St. Anthony’s 

Church on November 12 and 19th, and December 3,10 and 17th.  For more infor-

mation, contact Mecki Kosin at  

mecki@travelhouseofquincy.com, or call 217-779-0152. 

Thanksgiving Day Mass   November 25, 9:00 a.m. 

There will be one Mass on Thanksgiving Day at 9:00 a.m..   
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 — Parish Data —  

In charity, please remember in your prayers:  All Caregivers, The Shut-Ins of our Parish, Military Members and their families, Albert Huber  

Barbara Boone, Neva Nelson, Mike Hildebrand, Tanner Scranton, Florence Griesbaum, Susan Bauer, Jackie Schieferdecker, Marjorie 

Benz, Tony Engels, Paul Obert,  Kathy Neuser,  Sandy Brinkman, Cathy Watson, Ed Terstriep, Don Talken, Lynn Rakers, Dennis Meyer 

 

Also please remember in your prayers those who have died in 2020:  Margie Niekamp   Betty Lentz   Clarence Genenbacher  

Ray Thompson   Rollie Thomas    Kay Ortbals    Ron Fischer   Bob Krutmeier   Ray Stupavsky 

 
Monday, November 16 
  
Tuesday, November 17 
 
Wednesday, November 18   
 
Thursday, November 19 
  
Friday, November 20 
 
   
Saturday, November 21 
4:00 p.m. Mass  
6:30 p.m.                Mass   
 
Sunday, November 22 
8:00 a.m. Mass 
9:15-10:15 a.m. PSR 
10:30 a.m.             Mass  
   
 
  

PARISH CALENDAR 
Week 19 November 7/8 Total Year-to-Date 

Loose Collection               $179.25                 $ 3,318.37 

Weekly Envelopes   $10,683.00              $191,083.25 

Electronic Deposits        $0.00      $17,480.00 

Totals   $10,862.25  $211,881.62 

Budget Goal  $13,000.00       $247,000.00 

Difference (-$2,137.75)   ($ -35,118.38)  

 

WEEKLY PARISH OFFERING 

ANNUAL CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL 2020-21 

Assessment (FY 2020-21): $84,218.00 

Pledged as of September 1, 2020 
(Reported Monthly Starting November) 

$0.00 

Residual (due June 30, 2021) TBA 

As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as 
good stewards of God's varied grace (1 Pt 4:10).  

 
Saturday, 4:00 PM 

 

Saturday, 6:30 PM  

 

 Sunday, 8:00 AM 

 
Sunday, 10:30 AM      

Key Minister/

Sacristan 
    

Lector Mary Courty Angie Dean Jim Obert Debra Woodworth 

Usher 
Bob Maas 

Melvin Maas 

Raymond Maas 

Jay Peter 

Ron Reichert 

Ted Vahle 

Matt Kasparie 

Tom Mock 

Mark Neisen 

 

Frank Arnold 

Brian Koch 

David McCleary 

Servers Nevan Drew Noah & Adam Benz Steven & Annie O’Dear Paige Bliven 

Greeters/ 

Gift Bearers 
    

Rosary Norma Weiman Carolyn Waterkotte Barb Couch Chris Heintz 

Counters: Monday, November 16, 2020:    

        Dennis Hildebrand    Mary Courty    Michelle Ehrhardt 

 

Parish Ministry Schedule - Sat.& Sun, November 21 & 22, 2020 

DEBT/ACCRUED DEFICITS 

Unpaid Diocesan Liabilities 

from FY 2018-20:  (Oct 31, 2020) 
$89,198.60 

Debt Reduction Envelopes 
Cumulative Collected November, 2020  

$1,130.00 
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Nursing Care  Patients  

IL Veterans Home 

Jim Freiburg 

Michael Hildebrand 

Albert Huber 

Paul Stupasky 

Good Samaritan Home 

Barbara Boone 

Bickford Cottages 

Joanne Greving 

SUNSET 

Beverly Andrews 

 

Protecting God’s Children ONLINE:  During the Covid-19, you have the opportunity to complete this one time training 

online.  For more information please contact the parish office 222-5996 or email bulletin@stanthonypadua.org and we 

will email the instructions to you.   

      

             NOVEMBER GROCERY ITEMS: 

Any non-perishable item 

The Ladies of Charity & Catholic Charities                  

Thank you! 

The Gene Grawe Fund would like to remind everyone to 

think about purchasing gift cards to support our Catholic 

Schools and students.  Almost 500 families participate in 

the tuition support through the Grawe Fund. This aca-

demic year $319,635 was given to support tuition costs 

with an average of $703 to each family.  

There is now a new option for supporting the schools that 

EVERYONE can help make a difference to our 

schools.  When purchasing gift cards, and you do not 

have a student to designate the funds to, you can name 

one of the Catholic Schools and a check will be given to 

the school at the end of the year.  So now you can pur-

chase gift cards & designate St. Anthony’s/St. Dominic’s 

for all of your purchases.  

Purchasing these cards costs you nothing and goes a 

long way toward helping cover the costs of a Catholic ed-

ucation.  The merchants discount the cards – you pay 

the face value!  The fund receives from 2% to 20% from 

the vendors for us to sell their cards.  It is a win-win for 

all. How wonderful a program!  

This year has been difficult in many 

ways.  Even the Grawe Fund has seen an im-

pact.  We would like to be able to continue to 

support the students and how much more 

that support will mean this coming school 

year.  If you want more info about how it all 

works, stop by or call 217-214-0169. 

The Grawe Fund office is located in St. Pe-

ter’s Church Lobby and is open Monday, 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday from 7:30 am to 5 

pm.  Thursday 7:30 am to 7 pm and Saturday 9-1.  

There’s also many local merchants that let you pay your 

bill to the Gene Grawe Fund. You may see all of the mer-

chants available at genegrawefund.org or stop in St. Pe-

ter’s Church lobby, where we are located.  

Thank you from the Grawe Fund and all the students and 

families of Catholic Education for your support.  

JoAnn Witte, 217-257-3231 

St. Dominic School has an immediate opening for a day-

care worker for our Before and After Care pro-

gram. Those who are interested in applying, please con-

tact Mrs. Carol Frericks, principal, St. Dominic School of 

St. Anthony of Padua Parish, 4100 Columbus Road, 

Quincy, IL 62305 at the school office 217-224-0041.This 

daycare worker position is a 10-15 hour per week posi-

tion with times varying from 6:30 - 8:00 a.m. and 2:30-

5:45 p.m. Duties include supervising play and homework 

with students before and after school in 

grades Preschool-8th who are enrolled in the 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS  

Please contact Fr. Tom at the parish office 222

-5996 for more information and to get started 

on the adventure of becoming Catholic! 

 MASS INTENTIONS:  If you would like to schedule a 

Mass for a loved one you may do so by coming in or call-

ing the parish office. The offering is $10 per Mass. 

K of C 2021 Calendar Raffle for Charity 

The K of C has it’s  “2021 Calendar Raffle” in progress 

which helps support our Catholic schools as well as other 

charitable  causes such as Ladies of Charity & Birthright.  

Please consider purchasing a raffle calendar for $25 

with 365 chances to win $23,950 in cash prizes.  They 

make great Christmas gifts!  They are available at the K 

of C main building during business hours or call Mike 

Schlipmann at 653-00 75 or John Veith at 653-0258. 
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A volunteer to be Team Leader for a Funeral Dinner 

Team.  For more information contact Tawny Benz 222-

5996. Responsibilities include setting the menu, shop for 

supplies, and call volunteers.  Tawny or Bonnie Grist will 

train anyone interested. 

A Spiritual Communion 

My Jesus, I believe that You are in the Blessed Sacra-

ment.  I love you above all things, and I long for You in 

my soul.  Since I cannot now receive You sacramentally, 

come at least spiritually into my hear.  As though You 

have already come, I embrace You and unite myself en-

tirely to You;  never permit me to be separated from You.  

Amen 

K of C Chicken Drive-Thru Dinners:  Serving each Friday 

from 5:00 –7:30 p.m.  $10 per person  Menu:  half of a 

chicken, potatoes, gravy, corn, green beans and a dinner 

roll.  Thank you for supporting the Knights of Columbus! 

AUTOMATIC DONATIONS to  the CHURCH 

 This might be a good time to consider making your monthly 

donation to the church through “DONATIONS”.  This can be 

done through the parish office   This is the perfect way NOT 

to forget to make that monthly contribution. The transfer is 

done on the last Friday of each month.   

All CYO Winter and Spring  Programs are Cancelled 

The CYO Board of Directors met on Thursday Nov.5,2020 

and voted to Cancel our Winter and Spring Programs due 

to the Covid-19 Pandemic which  

has experienced consistently high numbers of Positive 

Cases and death for weeks.  The CYO Board will follow 

the recommendations of the Illinois State  

Health Department to Protect the Health and Safety of 

our Students.  We also were informed by our Schools and 

by QU that their Gyms will not be available 

for the Winter or Spring months due to the Pandemic and 

the moving of Fall Sports to Spring.  The CYO Board plans 

to resume our Programs in the Fall 

of 2021.  Please join the CYO Board Members in Praying 

every day for a vaccine that will get this disease under 

control. If you have questions please call 

CYO President at 217-223=9321.  May God Bless us all.  

THANK YOU 

Thank you to everyone who advertises on our bulletin. 

Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 

 

If you are looking for a service please take a look at 

those who are supporting our parish by advertising on 

the bulletin cover. 


